
ATTENTION  

REAL PROPERTY OWNERS 

The 2022 Assessment Roll for the City of Cordova has been completed, and notices 

of assessed value were mailed to the record owners of all real property on March 

9, 2022.  It is your duty to advise the assessor promptly in writing of any errors or 

omissions in the assessment of your property via the Property Tax Assessment 

Appeal Form which is available at City Hall, the city website at 

www.cityofcordova.net or by email request.  This form (specifying the grounds for 

appeal) shall be filed with the City Clerk on behalf of the assessor at City Hall not 

later than 5:00 pm on April 8, 2022, after which the right of appeal shall cease. The 

assessor may correct errors or omissions in the assessment before the board of 

equalization hearing and will mail a notice of any such correction to the record 

owner’s address.  The 2022 Board of Equalization will take place in the Cordova 

Center Community Rooms A & B at 7:00 pm on Monday, April 18, 2022. 

If you need an alternative method to file your appeal contact City Clerk’s office by 

email at cityclerk3@cityofcordova.net or call 424-6248 or 424-6286. 

 

http://www.cityofcordova.net/

